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Kevin T. Kavanagh, MD, MS, FACS 
Health Watch USA 
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Somerset, KY 42503 

Dear Dr. Kavanagh: 

Thank you for your November 1, 2011letter to Secretary Kathleen Sebelius sharing your 
correspondence to Senator Mitch McConnell. I am responding on the Secretary's behalf. 

In your letter, you and over twenty business healthcare purchasing coalitions, including the Leapfrog 
Group, request Senator McConnell's support for repeal of the provision at Section 1865(b) in the 
Social Security Act that prohibits disclosure of an accreditation survey. You also call for subjecting 
all accrediting bodies to the Freedom of Information Act. 

We currently share information within the limits of the statutory provisions that govern our work. 
Thank you for bringing your initiative to our attention. Please share this response with the other 
organizations that cosigned your letter. 

Sincerely, 

1qt~ ~AJ) 
Patrick Conway, M.D., M.Sc. 
CMS Chief Medical Officer 
Director, OCSQ 


